
From: Marcia Leach < >  
Sent: 15 June 2021 22:39 
To: Matthew Diamond <Matthew.Diamond@exeter.gov.uk> 
Subject: OBJECTION TO PLANNING 20/0538/OUT Pinwood Meadows/Celia Crescent/Juniper Close 
Application 

 

Dear Mr Diamond  

I strongly object to the Planning application as stated above, it is a very important green area 

for the well-being of the local people,SAFE child's play area, dog walkers & so much more - 

the wildlife that live there from deer to many small species  & bird life, recently I spotted a 

woodpecker in this area. 

The access to this area is really POOR, access for Fire engines & Ambulances have struggled 

at times so more traffic would be disastrous! 

 

PLEASE PLEASE STOP THIS APPLICATION! 

 

Regards Mrs Marcia Leach - Resident 

 


